
My name is Jamie Heinemann, and I am writing in support of SB 240 and raising the 3 percent enrollment cap on virtual schools. It 
allowed me to give my children stability and provide services needed to help them succeed with a school that was already 
established. My son has an individual education plan and I felt like this school provided the best options to help him succeed with an 
online education. It also allowed me to have a stable and consistent school-life balance.


